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Getting Ready For School

Popsicles In The Park: An all-school event; Starkey Park; June 19th
from 10-11:30 AM and July 21st from 4-5:30 PM
Meet The Teacher Day/New Family Orientation Day: May 16th
Back To School Night: Mandatory gathering to hear from teachers
share expectations for each course as well as sign up for athletics,
clubs, etc. Parents also sign up for Lunch Duty (each family is
encouraged to serve at least twice a year) and other volunteer
opportunities.

To help facilitate a delightful transition back to school, the Parent
Volunteer Organization (PVO) and staff at Faith Christian School have
planned a number of fun community events open to the entire school as
well as several grade-specific events. These events are geared to allow
students to build relationships prior to the first day of school and for
parents/caretakers to connect, ask questions, and prepare for the year
ahead. You'll receive additional communication/reminders of these events
as they near.

Resources, such as supply lists and summer reading recommendations can
be found on the website. When it comes to resources for families, both the
website and Facebook communities are EXCELLENT sources for answers to
questions, events, photos from last year's events, etc. It has a parents'
section, login links, calendar, events—it's all there. (There's even a short
blog to explain some of the unique-to-FCS sorts of things with strange
Latin names.) You'll want to check them regularly!

The top events you'll want to put on your calendar now are:

FCSVA.com
Resources - New
Families Link

Back To School
Nights:

- Aug 23rd
(Lower School)
- Aug 26th
(Upper School)

Meet The
Teacher Day:
Aug 16th

Lunch Duty



Frequently Asked Questions
The following questions have been asked by new families to Faith Christian
School. If you have any questions, please contact the incoming PVO
President, Cathy Garland, at cgarland@fcsva.com or text her at 229-460-
3259. No time is too late and no question too small!

What is PVO? A good place to start! PVO is the Parent Volunteer
Organization of Faith Christian School (FCS). We have a board of directors,
volunteer coordinators, and parent volunteers. Essentially, every parent
and every family is a part of the organization in some way.

What's the purpose of the PVO? Our purpose is to connect each family to
the larger FCS community for the benefit of all families at FCS. We seek to
honor Christ through servanthood, community and care for all our families.
We serve the staff, faculty, students, and families in a variety of ways. We
build community through events, communication, and connections. We
demonstrate care by getting to know our FCS families deeply and actively
being Christ's "hands and feet".

Why does it matter? FCS desires that all families become involved in the
education of their children—more than you might have experienced at
other schools! It's a partnership with parents...and we take that seriously.
The PVO is a part of helping parents integrate into the life at FCS to the
benefit of their students and family life.

How does the PVO help my family? Particularly if you're new to FCS, our
priority is to help you navigate the school year events as well as inform and
communicate the role of parents and the purpose of various elements of
classical Christian education and life at FCS. If you've ever wanted to plug
into a caring community of families who likely have the same goals and
values as you, the 2021-2022 school year is your chance!

I came from another

school system

previously and had NO

IDEA of what a

thriving, loving family

a school community

could be! We are very

thankful of how FCS

thoughtfully involves

parents in the most

important aspects of

the development of

our children!
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